
From: Creag Munroe 
Sent: July-22-15 3:55 PM 
To: Mayor Van Bynen 
Subject: 2015 Prostate Cancer Awareness Month: Newmarket 

Greetings Mayor Van Bynen, 

I am contacting you on behalf of Prostate Cancer Canada in regards to our annual Awareness Month in September. As 

the time quickly approaches we have begun communicating with municipalities and provinces across the country in 

order to spread information and awareness about prostate cancer, the most common cancer among Canadian 
men. Our primary method of spreading awareness is through proclamations, and we would very much enjoy the chance 

to work with the Town of Newmarket for our campaign. If Newmarket offers proclamations I would be happy to submit 

a request in accordance with your policies. If you would advise me of next steps, and who best to submit my request to 

it would be greatly appreciated. 

I look forward to the Town of Newmarket joining the dozens of other municipalities across the country in proclaiming 

September to be Prostate Cancer Awareness Month. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to 

me at any time. 

Kind regards, 

Creag 

Creag Munroe 
Marketing Coordinator J Prostate Cancer Canada 
Coorcionnateur Marketing I Cancer de la Prostate Canada 
2 Lombard Street, 3 1-  Floor I 2 rue Lombard, 3 e  etage 
Tororin CSNJ is:17,r,  I kill 

www,prostatecancer.ca 
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Canada .. - 	Canada  

Looking for information about prostate cancer? Just found out you have prostate cancer? Help is here. Call 1 -855-PCC-

INFO (1-855-722-4535) or email support@prostatecancer.ca   

Cherchez-vous cie l'information sur le cancer he la prostate? Venez-vous he recevolr un diagnostic he cancer he fa 

prostate? Nous sommes la pour vous aide.r. Composez le 1-855-PCC-INFO (1-855-722-4636) ou ecrivez-nous par courriel 
soutienPprostatecancer,ca  


